
Police  release  CCTV  images
following  public  indecency
offence in Broomhall Avenue

  

Police have released CCTV images of a man they wish to trace
in connection with a public indecency offence in Broomhall
Avenue. The incident took place around 2.30am on Sunday 12th
June. Detectives believe the man pictured within the images is
of interest to the ongoing investigation and would ask anyone
who recognises him to come forward.

The man is described as white, 25-30 years old, 5ft 10inches –
6ft tall, of medium build, with short dark hair, and stubble
or a short beard. He was wearing a navy blue zip-up hooded top
with white stripes down the sleeves, a light-coloured t-shirt,
navy blue tracksuit bottoms with purple stripes, and black
shoes.

Detective  Constable  Mike  Haddock  of  Edinburgh’s  Public
Protection Unit said: “This has understandably been extremely
distressing for the victim involved and we’ve been conducting
a number of enquiries since then. The man pictured is believed
to be of significance to our investigation, and we’d urge
anyone  who  recognises  him  to  come  forward  as  soon  as
possible.”

Anyone with information can call Police Scotland on 101 or
contact Crimestoppers in complete anonymity on 0800 555 111.
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